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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION                                                     

RESTORATIVE JUSTICE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

 
In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. c. 30A, § 20, notice is hereby given that a meeting of the 

RESTORATIVE JUSTICE ADVISORY COMMITTEE scheduled for August 13, 2019 between 11:00AM-

1:00PM on the 21st Floor, located next to the Executive Office of Public Safety and Security, One Ashburton 

Place, Boston, MA 02108, has been cancelled.  

 

 

 

 

Please contact Anjeza Xhemollari at anjeza.xhemollari@mass.gov  or 617-274-5540 with any questions.  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

CHARLES D. BAKER 
Governor 

 
KARYN E. POLITO 

Lt. Governor 

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
Executive Office of Public Safety and Security 

One Ashburton Place, Room 2133 
Boston, Massachusetts 02108 

Tel: (617) 727-7775 
TTY Tel: (617) 727-6618 

Fax: (617) 727-4764 
www.mass.gov/eops 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THOMAS A. TURCO, III 
Secretary 
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